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Memorandum 

To: Arkansas Legislative Council 
Marty Garrity, Director, Bureau of Legislative Research 

From: Anne W. Laidlaw, OBA Director�V 
CC: Leslie Fisken, TSS Secretary 
Date: January 5, 2024 
Subject: Quarterly Report - State Owned Real Property Transactions 

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 22-6-117, please find enclosed the documents which 

outline the Division of Building Authority's activities for the period beginning October 1, 2023 and 

ending on December 31, 2023 which relate to the Division's leasing of State owned real property 

to non-state entities and any transfer of DBA's property to non-state entities. Should you have 

any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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